
Hello,

It is imperative that this passes. Most families do not know about the deadline for the Opt Out forms. They should be allowed to 
submit these forms whenever they see fit. Please understand that especially this year, our children are not emotionally ready or 
capable of handling these tests. Please pass SB 602!

Thank you.


